
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

EQMI is pleased to announce the release of the FY21 Annual Statistical Data 

products.  There are two products available this year, both designed to increase 

accessibility to and awareness of key data regarding DMHAS’ client population and 

service provision across the state. 

1. The DMHAS Annual Statistical Report summarizes key statistics concerning 

DMHAS’ client population during the state fiscal year 2021 (July 1, 2020 – June 

30, 2021).  This year’s report has been redesigned with a shorter, more visual 

format. 

 
2. New this year: A Tableau dashboard highlights the annual data in an interactive, 

web-based format.  It may be viewed on the DMHAS Annual Statistical 

Reporting page as well as downloaded in several formats, including image, 

crosstab, PDF, and PowerPoint. 

Questions and comments may be directed to Karin Haberlin (Karin.Haberlin@ct.gov) 

or Kyle Barrette (Kyle.Barrette@ct.gov). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Still have questions?  Please contact:  

Karolina Wytrykowska at (860) 719-3745 or Karolina.Wytrykowska@ct.gov 
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